Campus Improvements

Enhanced Entryway
Welcomes Students
Back to School

Summer proved the ideal time to

expand and enhance CB’ entryway.
The project establishes a centralized
reception area to better serve students,
parents and visitors; and allows for
greater control in terms of monitoring
students and guests.

“The change improves the
aesthetics of the school and, most
importantly, augments our efforts to
provide a safe campus for our students,
faculty and staff,” explains CB President
[Lorcan Barnes.”

Fortunately, the construction crew
was able to preserve the venerated
terrazzo inlaid Bishop Armstrong
crest that has served as a hallmark
to generations of students. Possible
locations for future placement are being

evaluated.

School Spirit

Local artist and CB parent, Markos
Egure, of Wes Kos Images volunteered
his time and talent to add some school
spirit to the campus. Egure, with a little
help from son Vincent ’11, painted the
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Egure’s work will soon be on

display in the locker rooms, gymnasium,
field house and weight room as well
with plans underway to add a touch of
Falcon pride to each of the facilities.



